
Class 3 Newsletter – 21.9.18 

 

 
This Week... 

We completed our class story, The Owl who was Afraid of the Dark this week and wrote book reviews during our 
Guided Reading time. The children all really enjoyed the book and are now busy planning their own chapter of the 
story. They have been using a different planning format called ‘chunking’ which will lead nicely onto writing in 
paragraphs next week. We have been adding 1, 10 and 100 to numbers in our Maths and have started to see 
patterns in our calculations which help us when we are working out an answer mentally rather than writing it down. 
We are investigating ‘thermal conductivity’ in Science, testing which material will keep some yogurt frozen for the 
longest time. We discussed quotes from the Bible in our RE and linked the message from God to our own lives and 
the lives of others. 
 
Thank you to the parents who attended the Online Safety Meeting on Wednesday. Comments left by parents have been really 
positive and I am glad you found it useful. As you know, keeping our children safe is our number one priority at Lea Endowed, 
and an awareness of what the children are accessing/ playing on devices such as tablets is an integral part of this.  
Class Information - I hope you have all received a letter 
this week, detailing arrangements for our trip, next Tuesday, 
to Ashton Primary School for a Reading Festival. 

All children will need a packed lunch on the day please. £1 
optional for ice-cream 

Children must wear a school jumper or cardigan but can wear 
their own trousers/T-shirt. 

Wellingtons are ideal as we are outside; however stout shoes 
are also fine. 

Face paint/ glitter/ headdress optional - the theme is 
Glastonbury!! 

Please bring a book into school for a Book Swap 

Dates For Your Diary 

Tuesday 25th September – Reading Festival 

Friday 12th October – Harvest Fundraiser – details 
to follow. 

Sunday 14th October – Harvest Service at St. 
Christophers’ Church @ 9.30am 

Wednesday 17th October – Bog Eyed Jog – details 
to follow 

Friday 19th October – Break up for half term at 
3.15pm 

 
Special News! 

 
Christian Value Certificate – Peace 

Faye  
Curriculum Certificate – 

Davy-Jae 
Writer of The Week – 

Lucy 

Next Week 

We shall be writing our own chapter of The Owl who was 
Afraid of the Dark. We shall be learning to write in 
paragraphs and use similes in our writing to make our 
work more interesting for the reader. In our Maths, we 
shall be exploring 2D shape and length and keeping up 
with our times tables. We are now revising/learning our 
3x tables so please help with this at home if you can. We 
shall be investigating how to keep a drink warm using 
layers of bubble wrap during our Science lesson. 


